
 
Welcome Back! 

 
The Second Grade team is excited for another great year. It takes a village to raise a 
child and we are looking forward to partnering with you. We have the majority of the 
needed supplies for the upcoming year, but we are asking for help with a few items.  
 

● 36 pencils - most needed 
● 2 pairs of headphones - most needed 
● 2 boxes of tissues 
● 2 containers of cleaning wipes 
● Xerox Copy paper 8.5 x 11 
● 1 box of sandwich size ziplock bags 
● 1 bottle of hand sanitizer 

 
Thank you so much for your support! 
 
Mrs. Foster, Ms. Crosby, and Mrs. Norman 
 


